August 23, 2023

Dear Supporter,

The Atlanta Cancer Care Foundation would like to invite you to be a sponsor of our upcoming

Taste of Hope, a cocktail party casino night where attendees can enjoy a night of fun in support of
cancer patients in need in the metro Atlanta area.

Taste of Hope will take place on Thursday, November 2nd from 7-10pm at Ivy Hall at Roswell Mill.

Taste of Hope benefits the Atlanta Cancer Care Foundation (ACCF), a local nonprofit organization
whose mission is to reduce the additional stress that a cancer diagnosis could bring by providing
assistance to patients in financial need. ACCF is dedicated to providing this critical financial
assistance to adults living with cancer across our 17-county metro Atlanta service area. In 2022, ACCF
provided over $320,000 in assistance to more than 1,000 metro Atlanta cancer patients in need.

All proceeds from ACCF's Taste of Hope will support the Foundation and our Patient Financial
Assistance Program which provides financial assistance for housing, utilities, transportation, food,
medications and other basic necessities. You can learn more about ACCF on our website at
www.atlantacancercarefoundation.org.

Feeling Lucky? Join ACCF for our Taste of Hope Casino Night and help support local cancer
patients in need!

With appreciation,

The ACCF Board of Directors
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